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Dear Students and Parents,


Welcome to first grade!  Although we are just starting to enjoy the summer, we would like to make September a bit easier for all of us.  It would help if everyone began the school year ready, eager and with all of the necessary supplies.  If you have not ordered the supply box through Staples these are the supplies that you will need to get over the summer.

· 1 backpack (NO wheels please)

· 6 marble notebooks

· 2 boxes of Ticonderoga pencils
· 1-2 pink block erasers

· 16 box Crayola crayons

· 1 pack of colored pencils
· 1 pack of markers
· 4 large glue sticks (not gel)
· 1 pair of Fiskars scissors

· 7 bottom pocket folders (1 green, 1 red, 1 blue, 1 yellow, 1 purple, 1 white, 1 orange- Staples usually has a sale on these over the summer- you can cover them with contact paper to make them last longer)
· 1 large zippered pencil case-NO art boxes please

· 1 pack of thin dry erase markers (low odor) with an eraser (a clean sock works just as well)

· 1 roll of scotch tape
· 1 pack of post-it notes

· 1 pack of gallon size ZIPLOC bags (GIRLS ONLY)
· 1 pack of sandwich size ZIPLOC bags (BOYS ONLY)
· I set of headphones (in a plastic baggie with your child’s name)
· 1 box of tissues

· 1 pack of baby wipes

· 1 roll of paper towels

· $5.00 cash for your child’s portfolio
· 1 pack of copy paper
Please make sure to label all supplies, backpacks, coats, snacks, lunch boxes, etc.  It would also benefit your child to review some skills over the summer.  Your child should be able to recognize and write all uppercase and lowercase alphabet letters.  Students should also know all consonant and short vowel sounds.  Please help your child learn how to manipulate zippers on their clothing, backpacks and jackets.  Also make sure to work on learning how to tie shoe laces.  We thank you in advance for your cooperation in these matters. Please complete the attached summer reading response sheet. Children must read one fiction and one nonfiction book to complete the graphic organizer. Have a spectacular summer and we look forward to meeting all of you in September.





Thank You, The First Grade Teachers
